BOLIVAR WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION
P.O.Box 1789+ 4151 FM 455 West
Sanger, TX 76266
(940) 458-3931 Fax (940) 458-7050

www.bolivarwatersc.com

Boil Water Notice Rescinded
11/13/2024

On 11/7/2024, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality required BOLIVAR
WATER SUPPLY, PWS ID: 0160049, to issue a Boil Water Notice to inform customers,
individuals, or employees that due to conditions which occurred recently in the public
water system, the water from this public water system was required to be boiled prior

to use for drinking water or human consumption purposes.

Bolivar Water Supply has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore the quality
of the water distributed by this public water system used for drinking water or human
consumption purposes and has provided TCEQ with laboratory test results that

indicate that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of 11/13/2024.

If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact General Manager,
James Parkman at 940-391-9352. Copies of the Rescind Notice or more information
may also be provided at Bolivar Water Supply Office at 4151 FM 455 W. Sanger, TX
76266. Contact: 940-458-3931

Areas affected by the low water pressure and water outages have been flushed.

Samples have been taken and are free of any contaminates.

“Bolivar Water Supply Corporation is an equal opportunity provider, and employer.”



